
 
 

Christmas Appeal – Shoebox Delivery 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Christmas charity appeal, pupils in Year 7 & 8 had the privilege to work 
with Samaritan’s Purse Charity on ‘Operation Christmas Child’. Pupils in each form 
donated wonderful gifts in wrapped up shoeboxes to be donated to children in need 
around the world. These shoeboxes will be dropped off at the Samaritan processing 
centre in Tonbridge, on Tuesday 26th November.   

Your son/daughter has been nominated by their form tutor to take part in a wonderful 
volunteering experience with the Samaritan Team. This will involve them being able to 
visit the processing centre to help label and send off Christmas gifts. At the Centre 
pupils will get a chance to see and receive hands-on experience with screening and 
delivery procedures.   

Students will need to arrive at school at 7:45am on this day and will travel in the school 
minibus to the centre. They will arrive back to school at approximately 2:45pm so will be 
leaving at 3:15pm as normal.  

Students will need to bring a packed lunch on this day unless they are in receipt of free 
school meals then this will be provided.     

 

Please complete the consent form below to confirm your child’s 
attendance.  https://forms.office.com/e/akQ5v1agtz    

 

Kind Regards,    

 

Mr. Sunny  

School Chaplain 


